Injection Wells Report for Green Sanctuary Meeting (December 19, 2021)
	In order to get an update about what the oil/gas producers in Washington County are doing about injection wells (many of these producers have been very upset over the past three years about injection wells destroying their production wells), I called Bob Lane who owns several production wells in western Washington County and who has been active in opposing injection wells. 
He told me that the Bordas and Bordas law firm is preparing a legal suit against four companies involved in  brine waste disposal using Class II injection wells—including Deep Rock Disposal of Marietta.  Bob expects this law suit to be filed later this month. Bob said that he knows at least one location where seismic monitors have been placed in order to determine any seismic activity as result of injection wells.  He also mentioned that injection wells are pumping brine waste into geological faults which is disturbing oil/gas reserves, risking earthquakes, and providing a long-distance stream for fracking waste. Liability insurance (now about $1 million per well) may be a problem for these disposal companies if more accidents occur
